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5. Ms. Breer asked for feedback and suggestions. Her updates, discussions, and questions followed are
included in the following briefs.

Mane Market — Ms. Winston inquired about areas of renovation underway right now. Ms. Conlon
explained that renovations will continue in the front area where restrooms are being totally refurbished. An
upgrade and re-do for both men’s and women’s restrooms will require the next four months to complete.
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Other refurbishing for food services includes a new pulper in the kitchen; Ms. Conlon has received bids for
this needed equipment. Also, plans are underway to purchase new furniture for GUC Food Court Atrium.
She stated that these are just some of the ways they are endeavoring to make value-added enhancements for
the student dining experience.

Meal plan participation by students is actually higher than last fall semester.

Mr. Cooper inquired about future renovations. Ms. Conlon responded that UNA has decided to wait and
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